
 

 

Date: 26/05/24 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

Due to the severe cyclonic storm "Remal," the Government of Tripura has issued a warning for 

increased rainfall activity, including heavy rainfall and gusty winds at isolated places in Tripura 

from May 26th to 29th, 2024.  

 

Consequently, the state government has declared all educational institutions to remain closed on 

May 27th and 28th, 2024.  

 

In line with this decision and considering the impact of the cyclonic storm, all the interviews for 

B.Ed. admission scheduled on 27th and 28th May, 2024 are hereby rescheduled as per the 

following dates. 

Interview Date Rescheduled on 

27th May, 2024 30th May, 2024 

28th May, 2024 31st May, 2024 

 

Concerned candidates are requested to appear before the interview as per the schedule mentioned 

above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

HOLY CROSS COLLEGE 


